April, 2018

Dear Parents,

Your children have been working hard all year and we are ready to celebrate!
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Symphonic Orchestra concert is Thursday, May 10.  The concert will be beginning at 7:00 p.m. The students will need to arrive by 6:45 so that I may tune their instruments.

The concert usually takes 60-70 minutes.  We ask that you and your family remain, so that all groups have a full audience.

 
Students who are in Symphonic Orchestra and in the 5th /6th Grade Chorus will be performing in two concerts.  Mrs. McCumiskey will be notifying parents of the chorus concert at a later date.
 
After the concert there will be changes to the Symphonic Orchestra’s early morning rehearsals.  Please note the changes in the May and June calendars.

We look forward to seeing you soon.

ASSEMBLY AND CONCERT DRESS:
NO JEANS - NO SNEAKERS - NO SWEATS - NO T-SHIRTS - NO COLOR CODE - 
SHOES -YES!

It is recommended to wear assembly clothes to school.  Students may change clothes during gym or rec.  It is not advisable to wear brand new shoes all day.

 
 
Miss Ashley
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